
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING April 10, 2017 7PM 
 
Attending members: Randy Burns, Matt Rhoads, Greg Carroll & Dave Bajuscak. 
 
Minutes for March, 2017 were read and approved. 
 
March permits issued were reviewed. 
 
It was noted that the BZA request by Brandon Ritch was approved at the hearing on 
March 27, 2017. 
 
The zoning map is being prepared by Fox & Associates. 
 
It was noted that the Mayor & Council adopted a resolution in support of the Town 
joining the Heart of the Civil War Heritage Area. The comprehensive plan will need to be 
amended. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Mr. Rhoads, Mr. Rhoads seconded. All 
agreed.  The meeting adjourned at 7:08PM. 
 


